

Promoting archery in the state of Ohio. established 1889

President

Barry Burnett barry@ohioarchers.com

Vice President

John Siebert jpsdg@me.com

Treasurer/Secretary Marketing Director

Lori Burnett | Iori@ohioarchers.com

NFAA Director

Josh Harlan josh@ohioarchers.com

General Email info@ohioarchers.com

Website ohioarchers.com

Facebook OhioArchers

Instgram ohioarchersassoc

A few issues were brought to our attention at the end of the 2023 tournament season. The OAA Officers and I heavily discussed these issues at our annual board meeting back in October.

Ohio Archers holds a high standard for our shooters, parents, and spectators when it comes to sportsmanship, cheating and bullying. We as an organization will hold those accountable that act in a manner not upholding our core values.

Ohio Archers wants all individuals who witness any act of un-sportsmanship, cheating and or bullying to come forward. This can be done discretely by notifying the NFAA State Director and/or any of the Ohio Archer officers.

Josh Harlan, the NFAA State Director, will conduct a full investigation into the claim. Any violation(s) found will have an immediate decision into the matter. These decisions can be a warning, disqualification from that event or banning of further Ohio Archer events.

Josh can be reached through the below contact information. If possible, a meeting with him at the event can be arranged.

Thank you,

Barry Burnett President

Barry Burnet

Ohio Archers

Josh Harlan

NFAA State Director

Josh Harlan

Ohio Archers

https://www.ohioarchers.com/officers.asp